


    ORIENTATION PROGRAMME 2023-24( Class I and II) 

 

On 15th April 2023 , Apex Public School  organized an Orientation Programme for the parents of classes 

I and II to familiarize them with the curriculum, rules and regulations of the school, teaching methodol-

ogies and the co-scholastic activities. 

 

The School recognises parents as important stakeholders, to build a strong community of learners as it 

has always been our top priority to highlight the importance of building a parent-school partnership in 

the process of student learning. 

 

The session started with a welcome note by the Headmistress ,Mrs Kiran Chadha . In her speech she 

laid stress on the ‘Activity Based Learning’ and holistic development of the child which is the main aim 

and objective of the school.  

 

To provide parents with a hands on experience of the ‘Activity Based Learning’, Mrs. Vandana Sharma 

conducted an activity and Ms. Nimisha Bisht apprised the parents of the benefits of the Activity Based 

Learning. 

 

Furthermore, parents were briefed about the curriculum and books by Ms. Mahima Balodi. A message 

by Ms. Anuradha , the author of Seed to Plant Publications was played for the parents to gain better 

understanding of the books based on NEP 2020. 

Ms.Mahima Balodi gave an overview of various subjects like English, Math, Environmental Science, and 

Hindi and mentioned the co-scholastic activities which assured  parents that our curriculum involves 

hands-on learning activities which are a vent to the creative talents and energies of the children. 

 

Ms Saloni acquainted the parents with the classroom rules.The special educator , Ms. Aradhna Violet 

Dutt laid emphasis on good parenting , safe-unsafe touch and toilet training. She implored parents to 

collaborate and work hand in hand for the safe and best learning experience of their wards. 

 

The principal , Dr Derek Richard Brendish said that a creative curriculum offers children plenty of oppor-

tunities to exhibit creative behaviour. He advised parents not to force students to learn rather prepare 

them to learn . 

 

The Orientation Programme concluded with the message by the CEO, Dr Geoff Lyonel Jonathan. He 

thanked the parents for their support and cooperation. He stressed on the ‘Importance of parents in 

child’s development and in Education’ 

 

The Orientation Programme was a guide for the parents to collaborate with the School for an optimal 

outcome. It ended on a cheerful note with a hope to impart the best education in a joyful environment 

to  make our students happy and future ready. 


